
Ok, so they’re not that 
new anymore, but Mary 
Jackson and John 
Espinoza are now our offi-
cial new kids in town — 
yep, they’re both the 
youngest members of 
CSR! Here’s a photo of 
Mary being inducted by 
Hugh Ledford back in June.  John insisted on a more 
impressive photo of his event so John Pellizzon put 

on a suit for the 
occasion and 
Barrey Staggs 
put on a badge. 
It is assumed 
that the badge 
must be off 
camera some-
where. 
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New Members Inducted! 

Visitors from Other Lands 
Don Williams, a Rotarian 
from Denver, Colorado 
was on vacation and took 
great efforts to attend our 
meeting.  Being very pre-
pared, he offered a flag 
exchange with Judy and to 
everyone’s amazement, 
we actually had a flag to 
offer him in return. 



Good Morning Fellow Ro-
tarians! 
 
Well just call me a world 
traveler!  We went up to 
Santa Cruz this weekend, so 
Day could help his good 
friend, Howard celebrate his 
80th Birthday.  Day and 
Howard were high school 
friends and went into the 
Service together.  That was 
WW2, folks!  I know what 
you are thinking; boy Day 
doesn’t look that old, well 
that’s what happens when 
you marry a younger 
woman! 
Now for our Rotary news!  I 
can’t tell you how great I 
feel being the President of 
such a great group of people. 
Here’s what happened  this 
week; 
  There was a nice turn out 
for the prayer meeting held at Sunrise Christian School last week. Thanks to 
those of you that made it.  I know if you were not there in person, you were 
there in spirit. 
Then on Thursday evening we had our Concert in the park & BBQ.  A big 
Thanks to Chef Galen for doing the cooking!  But I thing a bigger THANKS 
goes to Robert Potter for asking Galen “how much gas do you have in your 
tank for the BBQ grill?”  So a quick run, and all filled up, we were cook-in!!  
Also thanks to all who brought a dish, 
(No, I don’t mean your date).  We had some mighty tasty things to eat.  We 
had good fellowship with the noon club too.  All in all it was a great time!  
You made me proud! 
Our next event is coming up soon; Assembly meeting September 9, 2004 6:30 
p.m.  If you have not signed up, please let me know so I can make your reser-
vation! 
     Thanks, Judy 

The President’s Gossip Page 
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Yesterday at about 3:00pm CSR was informed that 
yet another speaker “had unavoidable circum-
stances” preventing them from speaking today. 

Today’s Program: 
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Un-offensive Joke of the Week 

UFO Sighted at CSR Meeting 
An Unidentified Food Object was noted 
last week at the Breakfast Buffet. It was 
and unusual item, being neither French 
Toast nor Eggs Benedict, but contained 
tortilla chips and some vegetables. Mem-
bers were unsure of its exact contents, 
but all agreed it was a nice change of 
menu (note the play on words here). 

September 8—Board of Directors Meeting 7:15am @ Coco’s 
September 9— Assembly Meeting 6:30pm @ Citrus Grille 
September 17— Clothe kids at K-Mart 8:30am for one week 
October 1— VIP Luncheon starts. First Friday of the month. 
October 7— History Dinner 6:30pm at Azo Gallery 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Bill and Marla decided that the only way to pull off a Sunday afternoon 
quickie with their 10-year-old son in the apartment was to send him out on the 
balcony and order him to report on all the neighborhood activities.  
The boy began his commentary as his parents put their plan into operation. 
"There's a car being towed from the parking lot," he said.  
"An ambulance just drove by." A few moments passed.  
"Looks like the Anderson's have company," he called out.  
"Matt`s riding a new bike and the Coopers are having sex."  
Mom and dad shot up in bed.  
"How do you know that?" the startled father asked.  
"Their kid is standing out on the balcony too," his son replied.  
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The Greatest Sunrise Rotary Club in Covina 

Visit our website at: 
CovinaSunriseRotary.com 

Meeting Time: Tuesday 7:15am  
South Hills Country Club 
2655 South Citrus Avenue 
West Covina, CA 91791 
 

Board of Directors meets every 
second Wednesday at 7:15am at: 
Coco’s Restaurant 
Azusa Avenue at Badillo 
Covina, CA 91723 
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